Reply from Fr Jude - Dec 2024
Dear Jim Lopresti and the members of the twinning committee
of the parish of St. Margaret Mary.

It is with inestimable joy that I read your message of the decision taken by the
members of the twinning committee.

[ am delighted with this decision. This year, thanks to you, we celebrated a great
celebration for the children.

It makes me happy because the children testified, how happy they were for this
celebration and for the good food.

They said, it is an unforgettable date for them. They asked me to thank you for
your participation in the feast of the holy innocents. The celebration was bigger
this year thanks to you.

Thank you again for the decision taken by the committee to help the students in
the canteen three times a week. With you I will increase the ration of the
students. Thank you on behalf of the students and on my own behalf.

[ continue to support you in my prayers.

[ would like to take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a blessed
2025.

Father Jude Efireille



